
 


 


 




[On Distributor’s Letterhead] 


 


Date:  


To, 

The Medical Superintendent / Laboratory In-charge / Concerned Authority, 

[Hospital / Lab Name] 

[City] 


Subject: Notification on Revised MRP – Effective 22nd September 2025 


Dear Sir/Madam, 


This is to inform you that pursuant to the recent revision in GST applicable to healthcare 

and medical devices, the Maximum Retail Price (MRP) of Meril Diagnostics products has 

been updated with effect from 22nd September 2025. 


We kindly request you to ensure that the revised MRP is duly passed on to patients during 

billing and communication, in compliance with government guidelines. 


Your support in implementing this regulatory requirement is sincerely appreciated. 


 


Sincerely, 

For [Distributor Name] 

 


 


Authorized Representative 



